
* Newsletter September 2024 *

Greetings to all.
 
The volunteers and executive members of your Community Association 
have been busy planning for an exciting month of activities. Here is what is 
happening in your community:
 

1. September/24 to August/25 Community Memberships are now 
available for purchase! A family community membership cost $10 and 
this nominal fee allows you to participate in the many programs that 
NRG has to offer. This includes Badminton, Forever In Motion, Indoor 
Floor Curling, Pickleball, Volleyball, Zumba and Quilting. We are 
working on providing home alone classes, babysitting and snow 
angel programs. Once these are confirmed, we will provide further 
information. Also the membership gets you and your family members 
a free hotdog on September 15th!  To purchase a membership go to 
www.nrgi.ca and click on NRGI Membership at the top of the page, 
add to cart and proceed to checkout. We encourage Etransfer, but if 
you prefer to pay with a credit card, that is an option for you.

2. In person Fall Program Registration is set for Tuesday September 
3rd from 6:30-8:30 at the Northwest Leisure Centre. On-line 
registration will be open September 2nd 7:30 pm. Again Etransfer is 
preferred but you do have an option to pay with a credit card. More 
information about our programs can be found in the City of Regina 
Leisure Guide. NRG programs are listed on Pages 84 & 85.

3. Grandfather Teachings (omosōmimāw okiskinwahamākēwina) kick-
off/Appreciation BBQ is set for Sunday September 15th 12:30 pm 
start time Ken Jenkins Park. We will be having a program along with 
some food! If you are able to attend, please reply to 
2023nrgi@gmail.com with the total number of family members that 
will be attending. There will be tents at the site so you should be able 
to find us easily.
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4. The AGM is set for September 26th at 6:30pm at New Hope 
Luthern Church 370 McIntosh Street North. This is a chance for 
you to interact and share your opinions. Please consider joining us. 
More information will be provided mid-month.  

5. Little Free Libraries: Thank you to the people who responded to our 
plea for children's books. We can always use more. If you have more 
or know of someone who has children’s books and would like to 
donate them, please email 2023nrgi@gmail.com.

6. Facebook: Local Thursdays are a chance for Facebook users to 
advertise in our community. Feel free to take advantage of this 
opportunity.

7. SARCAN Drop and & GO: If you have any cans or bottles that you 
would like to donate to our community association you can do so by 
dropping your donations off at SARCAN and using the phrase "Get-
Plugged-In". If you are unable to make it to SARCAN we would gladly 
pick up your cans and bottles. Simply 
email 2023nrgi@gmail.com and provide your address.

8. Check out our website at  www.nrgi.ca for further information. Note 
that there is a direct link to city of Regina news.

 
 
Rob Bogdan
President
Normanview Residents Group Inc.
306-775-2379
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